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3 December 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 5 Christmas Party  

 

On Thursday 17th December, the children will have their Christmas party. To prevent 

bubbles mixing, this will be organised in each class and children will participate in a 

morning of fun and games.  Weather permitting, this will take place outside.  Children are 

allowed to come to school in mufti.  In the afternoon, the children will return to the 

classroom for food.  

 

Rather than children bringing in food to share, we are asking for a £1.00 donation towards 

party snacks, which we will organise and purchase.  The children can bring in a bottle of 

water but no other drinks will be allowed this year.  If your child has any dietary 

requirements, please let us know and we will ensure there are separate snacks for them.  

 

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!  

 

Best wishes,  

 

Miss Gould (5G) and Miss Wade (5W) 

Normanton Road 
South Croydon 

Surrey  
CR2 7AR 

 
Phone:  020 8688 5414 

 
Email: admin@spps.foliotrust.uk 

 

 


